
 COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

May 20, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met May 20, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene, Keith Roe 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Keith Roe reported on the Jewell County Council on Aging meeting that he attended last week.  

 

Paul Wilson discussed his concerns with the Jewell County Landfill fee for the C&D pit when he has been 

paying the annual solid waste fee.  

 

Sheila Nelson-Stout, President/CEO OCCK Inc, reviewed services provided and the 2020 budget request.  

Patrick Wallerius, CFO of OCCK, provided an update on the public transportation services.  Patrick said that 

BCBS of Kansas contracted with OCCK for a Bike Sharing Program and Mankato will be one of the host cities. 

Susan Sprague, Vice President of OCCK, reviewed the Alzheimer Program.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, stated that now through June 2nd is click it or ticket awareness.   

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, reported the progress on the Randall Road rocking project. Steve Greene 

said that Max Flinn was very pleased with the job completed on the road by his property. Steve Greene reported 

other road concerns. Casey Frasier, Foley Tractor, explained that the County can buy equipment through 

Governmental Services (Sourcewell). Governmental Services has already gone through the bidding process and 

provides a 2% discount to governmental entities. Joel Elkins discussed purchasing a motor grader in the future. 

The Commissioners said they are committed to the road operator training provided by Foley Tractor. Casey 

Frasier said they will set it up when the road conditions are appropriate.  

 

The minutes of the May 13, 2019 County Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

The regular meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m. 

 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Member 


